
Follow-Up Appointment Letter 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of your ongoing hormone therapy treatment, we 

would like to remind you of your upcoming follow-up appointment scheduled for [Date] at 

[Time]. 

During this appointment, we will discuss the potential risks associated with hormone therapy, 

including but not limited to: 

• Cardiovascular issues 

• Potential for blood clots 

• Effects on mood and mental health 

• Changes in bone density 

• Possible impact on certain cancers 

It is important to monitor these risks and address any concerns you may have about your 

treatment plan. We encourage you to prepare any questions or topics you would like to discuss 

during our meeting. 

Please confirm your attendance by contacting our office at [Office Phone Number] or [Email 

Address]. If you need to reschedule, do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. We look forward to seeing you soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Position] 

[Office Name] 

[Contact Information] 


